
Village of Newport Public Hearing parking – February 26, 2018 
 
The Public Hearing on parking for the Village of Newport was called to order on February 26, 
2018 by Mayor Hennings with the following members present: 
 
Mayor – Ashley Hennings 
Trustee – Thomas Roberts 
 
 
Tricia Foster (clerk), Cathy Asaro (deputy clerk), Barb Curran (historian), Herm Harris (street 
superintendent), Tim McEvoy (Chief Newport Fire Dept.), Eric Newman, Daniel Burgess (village 
lawyer), Darren Heildberger (Newport Fire Dept.), Craig Felhaber 
 
Absent: Steven Woods (Trustee), Michele Weakley (treasurer), Michael Woods (Water 
superintendent), George Farley (Codes & Zoning) 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
The presented at the January meeting law needs to be edited they now have after 12 Midnight 
there is no parking on the street in downtown Newport.  Would like to have them changed on 
the downtown area to 2:00 Am or 2:30AM with business in the area being open to those hours.  
Discussion ensued. 
 
Motion made by Mayor Hennings, Seconded by Trustee Roberts to close the public hearing @ 
6:58PM. 
 
All In favor: Mayor Hennings, Trustee Roberts 
Opposed: None 
Motion carried 
Trustee Woods was absent 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Tricia L Foster 
Village Clerk 
 


